

Council Member Motion For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of November 25, 2021

To: Committee of the Whole Date: November 21, 2021

From: Councillor Thornton-Joe and Councillor Alto

Subject: Clover Point

BACKGROUND

In 2021, a majority of Council chose to close Clover Point to round about traffic. On warm clear days the picnic benches and chairs are more popular than on colder windier days. On those days, many enjoy storm watching from the comfort of vehicles.

RECOMMENDATION

- 1. That city staff let Council know when they will be returning with a staff report for discussion of the long term plans for Clover Point and;
- 2. That staff be asked to report back at the next triannual update on what would be needed to allow Clover Point to temporarily return to roundabout vehicle access and/or parking until April 1st, 2022.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor Thornton-Joe

Charlague Thorston-Joe

Councillor Alto